
 

 

Friday 1st November 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today we will be giving the children some research homework.  Your child needs to research a 
type of woodland animal for their homework.  The children have been put into groups and will 
each research some information about their animal.  Your child will have a copy of this letter in 
their book bag with the name of their animal group. 

Animal ............................................... 

*Please help your child to find out some facts about their animal. 

*Talk about the animal with your child.  To promote speaking and listening, we would like your 
child to discuss the information with you, there is no need to write down the facts.  It is 
important for the children to practise their speaking and listening skills. 

*Look at pictures in a book/internet of their animal. 

*Help your child to make a large picture of their animal.  This could be a creative collage or 
painting.   

The children’s work will be displayed in the classroom.  

Many thanks for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 

 

 

 

 

 


